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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION V

1450 MARIA LANE,SUITE 210
WALNUTCREEK, CALIFORNIA94596

50-275 and 50-323

Pacific Gas 5 Electric Company
77 Beale Street,'oom 1451
San Francisco, California 94106

Attention: Mr. J. D. Shiffer, Senior Vice President and General Manager
Nuclear Power Generation

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION OF DIABLO CANYON UNITS 1 AND 2 - REPORT NO.
50-275/91-18 and 50-323/91-18

This letter refers to the routine inspection conducted by Mr. M. Cillis of
this office on June 10-20, 1991, of activities authorized by NRC License Nos.
DPR-80 and DPR-82, and to the discussions of our findings by Mr. Cillis with
Mr. M. J. Angus and other members of your staff at the conclusion of the
inspection on June 20, 1991.

Areas examined during this inspection are described in the enclosed inspection
report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of selective
examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with
personnel, and observations by the inspectors.

No violations of NRC requirements'ere identified within the scope of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be glad to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

Q.P
G. P. has, Chief
Reactor Radiological Protection

Branch
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